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	Official Newsletter: Official Newsletter of Jenks Key Club 
	Your Newsletter Title: >Get ready for the fall!
	Your Choice Font: November Newsletter
	Volume Issue: Volume1     Issue1
	HEADER: What is Key Club?
	In this issue!: In this issue!
	Contents: page 1- what is Key Club?

page 2- meetings

page 3- meet the officers

page 4- special projects
	Call Out Box: Key Club applications due Sept. 14
	Cover story: In case any of you are wondering, Key Club is an international volunteer organization that  helps out not only the community, but the entire world! Key Club consists of different districts, which we are in the Texas Oklahoma District. Not only in the United States, but also in 33 different countries! Our goal is to help other people, other members of Key Club, and our district. We have numerous projects and events that will keep you occupied as well as entertained and accomplished. Meetings will also be held each month to keep you updated on what is going on in Key Club. Best of all, it will help you with your Distinguished Service Graduate, however you must fill in two different forms. Reminder that Distinguished Service Graduate and Key Club are two different things. If you are not interested in any of the things mentioned, it is a social group as well so that you can make lots of friends and even meet the friends that you made there! All in all, Key Club is a great and helpful club, and teachers as well as parents would recommend you to try it out!
	cover story continued: 
	Upcoming Events!: Coming Events!
	event name / location: Race for the Cure/location/date              /location/date                     event name/location/date
	Front picture: 
	Title of article: Meetings & Projects
	Footer: KEY CLUB <your club/district> newsletter
	Story text: Do not forget that key club meetings will be held once per month. The meetings will keep you informed about what is going on, what events are coming up, and any other deadlines and information. This month the Key Club will have a general meeting at September 13, 2012, before school (7:15 A.M.) and after school (2:45 P.M.) The meeting will be held at the third floor of the Math and Science building in the auditorium. All officers will be there to keep you updated. Also, in September 15, there will be a Fall Training Conference. It is pretty important, so all Key Club officers, and board members, are required to be there. 
	story text continued: The Key Club has numerous projects to do! There are about twelve different projects, each that you can choose from! The pet PALS is a project where you help with the adoption of cats, dogs, and any other pets. Even though  you may not actually adopt a pet, you can help feed them, take care of them, and just play with them! There is also Freshman tutoring and kid for kid, where you teach the freshmen math and other subjects, or help the teachers with anything. There is also tutoring in East Elementary, South West Elementary, West Elementary, High School, and East Intermediate. There is also Grace Living Center, where you can help the nurses or comfort the seniors by either talking with them or anything else. Faith based project is when you help your church for project or just want to help out. That's all I know, but if you want to know more, go to the Key Club website to look for more.
	Sidebar Headline: Meet the Officers!
	Text22: Special Projects
	Text23: The Key Club officers are the best people that you would meet! They are all friendly, outgoing, responsible, hard working, and honest. They will do whatever they can to teach the new members anything they need to know and shows them that the members were also important to the club as well as the officers. The officers will be in every events and meetings if possible to help out all of the board members of key club. The officers are very easy to get along with, and whenever any one has a question, the officers are patient and will answer that question with honesty. Also, there will be an election for Key Club officers near the end of the school year, so good luck to any one who wants to be an officer. In the meantime, They  promise  that this year with all their capabilities will be the best and most productive year for all Key Club members. For officers, there are the Key Club president, vice president, lieutenant governor, web designer, editor, secretary of minutes, secretary of hours, and treasurer. Key Club even has teacher sponsors, Like Mrs. Langley, who will help out with events, meetings, and deadlines. In conclusion, the Key Club officers are the best people that you will meet and promise you to give all board members the best year they will have in their school year and they will feel accomplished about it!
	Sidebar text: 
Ashley Wilson- Key Club President
Email address- president@jenkskeyclub.org

Megan Cheng- Vice President
Email address- vicepresident@jenkskeyclub.org

Bailey Fischer- Lieutenant Governor

Max Short- Web Designer
Email address- webmaster@jenkskeyclub.org

Lisa Yang- Secretary of Hours
Email address- servicehours@jenkskeyclub,org

Caron Song- Secretary of Mnutes
Emai address- meetingminutes@jenkskeyclub.org

Eric Ko- Editor
Email address-editor@jenkskeyclub.org

Mrs. Rachel Langley- Key Club Sponsorer
Room number- 216 at Math and Science Center
	page 3 story continued: 
	Page 4 Story: Back to school night - We need some volunteers to help at Back to school night ( Sept. 13) for a few tables. The following we need are : 2 students for the HS PTA Membership table, 2 for the PTA membership table, and 2 students for the Freshman Fling table at the FA. Their duties would consist of handling forms and some cashier duties. You can ask Karin Montes any questions about it at specialprojects@jenkskeyclub.org.
	page 4 story continued: Kiwanis Bicycle Event - The Jenks Kiwani Bicycle event will be held at September 8th, 2012, starting at 8:30 A.M. The Kiwanis are holding a bike event for the kids up to 5th grade and NEED Key Club volunteers to look after the bikers and to man stations at the high school. You can go to the Jenks Key Club website and look after special projects for more details or go to either the Key Club Sponsor Mrs. Langley, the President, or the Vice President of Key Club.
	page 4 story, column 3: Tulsa India Fest - The Tulsa India Fest will be held at Saturday September 8 from 11 A.M. to 5 P.M. The Fest will be held at the Expo Square Pavilion and we need volunteers. If you would like to help, contact Mrs. Marshall in the FA or by her email: Manohar@cox.net.
	Header one: Key Club Points System
	Text33: 
	List: 
	List of names: 
	Box Text: To be a member in good standing of Key Club, members must earn at least 11 points a month. What does this mean for you; what counts for points? Let's take a quick look at the new points system for Key Club. Attending a Key Club meeting will count as one point. Meetings are held before and after school on the third floor of the Math and Science Center. One service hour counts as two points. Ideally, we recommend that members attend one meeting and volunteer for at least 5 hours. There is no limit to the number of points you can earn through service. However, if you cannot make a meeting or volunteer for 5 hours, there are other ways to earn points. Key Club constantly collects donations for things like clothing drives, canned food drives
	Box text continued: , and veterans or soldiers overseas. The number of points awarded depends on the donation, but we typically limit donations to a maximum of two points. So let's say that you need 11 points for the month of September. You attend the first meeting, which is one point, and volunteer at the Grace Living Center after school for four hours. That is a total of nine points, but you need two more. But wait - Key Club is collecting cans for the canned food drive and will give you one point for every five cans that you donate. You donate ten cans, and have a total f 11 points for the month. Congratulations, you are a member in good standing!
	Contact information: 


